
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Customer, 

 
I am writing to inform you of some price changes across brands that Molson Coors supply to 
the On Trade. These changes will take effect on all deliveries made on or after 7th January 
2019.  
 
A pricing schedule detailing changes to our Wholesale Selling Prices can be found enclosed. 
 
Please contact your Account Manager who will be able to provide you with the detail of how 
this impacts your individual agreement.  
 
Furthermore, as you are aware, certain product categories will be impacted by duty rate 
changes on excise duty on 1st February 2019 and these will be passed on in full as they occur. 
The enclosed schedule includes the impact of these changes on the Wholesale Selling Prices. 
 
Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your custom and assure you that we 
continue to take the long term view, to enable us to invest in our customers and our brands. 
 

Yours sincerely  
 
 
Martyn Cozens 
 
Martyn Cozens 
Sales Director 
Molson Coors Brewing Company (UK) Limited 
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